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Friday 7th October

Another great week of learning  at Southern Road this week. We also had some more 
success in sporting competitions.  Our Key Stage Two  pupils represented us in the 
Newham School Sports Partnership cross country event at West Ham Park. The team 
managed  three individual winners and three  overall best year group trophies. A 
huge success!  Well done also to all the children and families who also took part in the 
mini London Marathon last Saturday.

We also had a camera crew in this week from the literacy trust who were  making a  
special film with our pupils about the importance of reading and school libraries. The 
film will be shown at a conference attended by members of parliament! We will of 
course share this with you when it is completed. 

Our Parent Consultation Evening is on Thursday the 20th October. Please see 
further information at the end of this newsletter.

Enjoy your  weekend.

Mr MacGregor



 

Safeguard Question Of The Week 

Our safeguard question of the week was 'How can you keep 
yourself safe around animals?'Congratulations to this week's 
winners: Shahram Wahid in 3TP, Mariama in 4CW and Arifa in 
6VP.

Next week's question was announced in assembly today and is 
linked to world smile day (which takes place today). Ask your 
child to share the question with you! 



 

Times Tables Rockstars

Nutrition Kitchen

Some Eggcellent food from our young chefs 
and their families in Nutrition Kitchen this week.

Healthy omelettes galore!



A selection of some of our KS1 learning 
recently

Year 2 have been reading  
‘Camille and the Sunflowers’ 
by Laurence Anholt.

 Here is an excellent example 
of a retelling of that story

Some excellent 
Number Reasoning 
skills used in Year 1. 
Well done Liyana



 

The Parent Toddler Group  is held at Southern 
Road every Friday from 9.15am till 11am. 

Please come to the main office and wait for 
Ms Henna. 

Parent’s Evening
Parents Evening booking notifications have been sent out on 
parentmail for Thursday 20th October. 

School will finish at 1.15pm on this day. 

Please click on the Parents Evening section and choose one of 
the session times. The first session is face to face sessions in 
school from 1.30pm-4pm. The second session is for video 
appointments from 4.20pm- 5.40pm. Please select only one 
session.

 Nursery meetings will take place after half term.

If you cannot collect your child at 1.15pm please let us know.

           SMART club will also be open as normal.


